
 
 
 
Dear Members,  
 
 
I hope this message finds you well. I am excited to introduce myself as the new Honorary 
Secretary of the Thoroughbred Association Sports Trust (TOAST). My journey in the horse 
racing community began four years ago, and since then, my passion for the sport has only 
grown stronger.  
 
Professionally, I am an Assistant General Manager in the food manufacturing industry, where 
I oversee production, quality control, and supply chain operations. My experience in 
managing complex processes and fostering collaboration aligns with my vision for 
TOAST—building a thriving and engaged community. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to express my gratitude to our president, Constance 
Cheng, whose encouragement and support were instrumental in getting me involved with 
this wonderful association. Her dedication to our community has inspired me, and I am eager 
to contribute to our continued success and innovation.  
 
I look forward to collaborating with each one of you. Please feel free to reach out to me at 
melvintjahaja@gmail.com or +65-98363606 with any ideas, suggestions, or simply to 
connect. Together, I believe we can build a vibrant community that celebrates the values of 
TOAST. I believe that by coming together, sharing our ideas, and embracing our shared 
passion for sports, we can foster an environment where innovation, collaboration, and 
tradition thrive.  
 
Thank you for your warm welcome. I am excited about the journey ahead!  
 
Warm regards,  
Melvin Tjahaja  


